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Message from our
principal Mr. Rohloff

At Paseo Pointe we R.I.S.E to Success
by being Responsible, showing Integrity,
remaining Safe, and being Engaged by

Empowering Excellence.

Now that we are in March, we are excited to see
the progress the students have made so far!
March will be a fast month with spring break and
preparing for AASA testing. We will be sending
out information sheets for AASA testing, which
is the Super Bowl of assessments for our
students! Some initial information is that it will
begin on April 4th and is for all 3rd-8th graders.
We know our students will do an awesome job
and we will be working hard with our students
between now and testing to make sure that
students are prepared as they can be! In
addition, we have some fun events coming up
like the color run that the booster club is
sponsoring as well as several incentives and
field trips. I am glad to see all of the experiences
that we are able to provide for our students!

#EmpoweringExcellence



Dates to Remember

|Coaches’
Corner

State testing is right around the corner!
AzSci, our state Science assessment, will
take place April 5-7 for 5th and 8th
graders. The AASA writing assessment is
on April 4th, reading and math will take
place April 17-21 for all students 3rd-8th.
Please make sure students are getting a
good night's rest and eat breakfast daily.
It is crucial for your child’s success for
them to arrive on time to school,
however, it is even more essential on
testing days. This way,  they are able to
complete the assessment with the rest of
their class. Additionally, we kindly ask
that students not be pulled out on testing
days as they will not be allowed to
continue testing once they have left for
the day.

-Maestra Hurtado y Maestra González

PBIS_______
Our school team is excited to celebrate

students that are meeting our RISE

expectations at the end of Quarter 3. Our

focus over the upcoming weeks until state

testing is to be engaged.  That means,

there is no time like the present to be

ENGAGED, especially in the classroom.   At

The Pointe, teachers use a variety of

strategies that keep students actively

involved in a lesson. Please encourage your

student to listen actively and stay on task.


